
Please join us in Praying a Prayer of Thanksgiving  
for the Success of  

The Diocese of Evansville Eucharistic Congress 
 
God our Father, thank you for 
looking with favor on Your Church 
as we prepared with hope and joy 
and celebrated the Diocese of Evansville Eucharistic Congress. 
 
Thank you for helping us to welcome the gift of Your Son Jesus 
in the memorial of His death and resurrection, 
which nourishes our lives as Your children 
and as brothers and sisters. 
 
Thank you for sending forth Your Holy Spirit 
that we may better appreciate the gift 
of the Bread of Life, celebrate it with joy; 
and become messengers of Christ's life 
in a world searching for meaning. 
 
Thank you for bestowing on us through our  
Beloved Bishop, Joseph Siegel, the Apostolic Blessing and 
The Plenary Indulgence for the forgiveness of all of our sins.  
 
In following the example of Mary, Mother of the Eucharist, 
may we always give thanks to You, 
and make a continual offering of ourselves 
to respond to Your love 
and fulfill Your will. 
 
We ask this through Jesus Christ, 
Your Son, Our Lord. 
Amen. 
 
Mary, Mother of the Eucharist, thank you for praying for us. 
St. John Paul II, thank you for praying for us. 
Saint Manuel González García, thank you for praying for us 
Blessed Carlo Acutis, thank you for praying for us. 
 


